

The Disciples (John 1:35-49)
Come & See- March 30, 2025

Come & See

Who asked you to come & see the Lord?

One Vision - Seeing as God Sees

"Come and see" – Psalm 66:5; Isaiah 66:18; John 1:39, 46, 11:34; Philippians 1:27; Revelation 6:1, 3, 5, 7

Come & see Jesus

5 People,	5 Prayers,	5 Invites	to	Easter
1.				

2. _____

3. _____

4. _____

5.

If the Spirit leads you to speak up,

what could God do for them?

Again, the next day, John stood with two of his disciples. John 1:35 NKJV

And looking at Jesus as He walked, he said, "Behold the Lamb of God!" John 1:36 NKJV

The two disciples heard him speak, and they followed Jesus. John 1:37 NKJV

Then Jesus turned, and seeing them following, said to them, "What do you seek?" They said to Him, "Rabbi" (which is to say, when translated, Teacher), "where are You staying?" John 1:38 NKJV

He said to them, "Come and see." They came and saw where He was staying, and remained with Him that day (now it was about the tenth hour). John 1:39 NKJV

Jesus is the Lamb of God

When the Spirit led John the Baptist to speak up, two people started following Jesus

One of the two who heard John speak, and followed Him, was Andrew, Simon Peter's brother. *John* 1:40 NKJV

He first found his own brother Simon, and said to him, "We have found the Messiah" (which is translated, the Christ). John 1:41 NKJV

And he brought him to Jesus. Now when Jesus looked at him, He said, "You are Simon the son of Jonah. You shall be called Cephas" (which is translated, A Stone). John 1:42 NKJV

Jesus is the One we've been looking for

When the Spirit led Andrew to speak up, Jesus changed Peter

The following day Jesus wanted to go to Galilee, and He found Philip and said to him, "Follow Me." John 1:43 NKJV

Now Philip was from Bethsaida, the city of Andrew and Peter. John 1:44 NKJV

Philip found Nathanael and said to him, "We have found Him of whom Moses in the law, and also the prophets, wrote—Jesus of Nazareth, the son of Joseph." *John 1:45 NKJV*

And Nathanael said to him, "Can anything good come out of Nazareth?" Philip said to him, "Come and see." John 1:46 NKJV

Jesus saw Nathanael coming toward Him, and said of him, "Behold, an Israelite indeed, in whom is no deceit!" John 1:47 NKJV

Nathanael said to Him, "How do You know me?" Jesus answered and said to him, "Before Philip called you, when you were under the fig tree, I saw you." *John 1:48 NKJV*

Nathanael answered and said to Him, "Rabbi, You are the Son of God! You are the King of Israel!" John 1:49 NKJV

Jesus is the fulfillment of prophecy

When the Spirit led Phillip to speak up,
Nathanael recognized Jesus is the Son of God

5	Peor	ole.	5	Prav	ers.	5	Invites	to	Easter
•		,,	_		, C : 3,	_			Luste

1.						

- 2. _____
- **3.** _____
- 4._____
- 5. _____

This week's OWNit365 New Testament Plus Plan:

March 30- Mark 1, Family Focus -Mark 1: 1-8

March 31- Mark 3, Family Focus - Mark 3:1

April 1- Reflection & Prayer

April 2 - Mark 2, Family Focus - Mark 2:23-28

April 3 – Mark 3, Family Focus – Mark 3:1-6

April 4 - Mark 4, Family Focus - Mark 4: 35-41

April 5 – Mark 6, Family Focus – Mark 6: 7-13



This month, we are learning about Jesus's resurrection and the Easter story!

Memory Verse: "Jesus is alive." Matthew 28:6 (adapted for toddlers)

Parent Connect: Today we are talking about what it means to be alive! We made butterflies to remind us that Jesus is also alive! Scan the QR code to watch the journey of a butterfly and discuss how Jesus is alive like the butterfly!

https://youtu.be/1Js3UqxcSrU?feature=shared



In this series we will learn how Jesus is God through amazing miracles and through changed hearts!

Memory Verse: "Give thanks to the LORD for he is good! His faithful love endures forever." Psalm 136:1

Heart of the Lesson: Widow's Gift | Luke 21:1-4, Mark 12:38-44

Parent Connect: Today we learned about a widow who gave her last two pennies (called mites in Bible times) to God because she loves God and knew He would provide for her. Jesus said that this was more than what the rich people had given because she gave everything! Talk to your kid about the importance of giving and how we give because we love God!



Jesus's resurrection was witnessed by many different people in many different ways. However; these people didn't just see the resurrected Jesus, they were changed by it. We can be changed by the resurrection of Jesus and be just as amazed by it as the people who witnessed it.

Memory Verse: "He isn't here! He is risen from the dead, just as he said would happen. Come, see where his body was lying." Matthew 28:6

Heart of the Lesson: The Guards Saw | Matthew 28:11-15

Parent Connect: Have your kiddos count to twenty while you hide an object around your house. Have the kids look and see if they can find the object. Once they find it, talk to them about where they looked and why they looked there. Explain how the guards looked in the tomb to find Jesus and saw that he wasn't there, even though he was supposed to be!



This month, we're continuing in our "One Vision" initiative by looking at different people who saw Jesus, experienced His love and power, and shared that with others. Jesus invites us to "come and see" who He is, just like He did with His first disciples. As we experience Him, we're called to share that hope with those around us. Whether it's inviting a friend to G56 or Grace Students, sharing a story about how God has helped us through a tough time, going on a mission trip, or offering to pray with someone at school, we can be part of helping others come and see Jesus too.

Memory Verse: "Come and see what our God has done, what awesome miracles he performs for people!" Psalm 66:5

Heart of the Lesson: Jesus invites us to come and see what following Him is all about - John 1:35-49

Parent Connect: This week in G56 we talked about how Jesus invited His first disciples to "come and see" who He was. As a family, take a few minutes today to share one way you noticed God working around you. You could start a "God Sightings" jar—write moments you notice God's goodness on slips of paper and read them together at the end of the week.

SPECIAL NEEDS ADULTS

COME & SEE



When we follow Jesus, He wants us to invite others to experience His Good News through us! When we invite people to "come & see" Jesus through our own lives, their lives can be changed too! This series, we're looking at different stories where followers of Jesus invited others to experience God, and learning how we can share Jesus with others!

Memory Verse: Give praise to the Lord and announce who he is. Tell the nations what he has done. (Psalm 105:1 NIRV)

Heart of the Lesson: When the Holy Spirit leads you to speak up, lives will be changed! (John 1:35-49)

Parent Connect:

- What happened when people started inviting others to come and see about Jesus?
- How did the followers of Jesus invite others to follow Jesus?
- What can happen when we invite our friends and family to come and see about Jesus?
- Who can you invite to see about Jesus this week?